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Hi Jill 

What a thoroughly enjoyable day I had around Kendal, Dent and Kirkby Lonsdale for the Insword Reunion.   

Thanks ever so much for asking me to join you and thanks to everyone for making Viv and I feel so 

welcome.  Pauline and Dennis provided amazing hospitality and fine food for everyone. 

I hope we did not leave the party in unseemly haste, but we had quite a long drive back to be greeted by a 

ravenous cat!  Though we were very grateful for the extra hour the clocks granted us. 

It also made for a far more convivial day being joined by the Crook Rapper teams. 

I hope you managed to enjoy Sunday even though the weather was less kind (judging by what we had in 

Ferrensby) and I hope everyone arrived home safely.   

There are a couple of pix which Viv took for those who won’t see them on Facebook and one of Crook Rapper. 

Chas Marshall 

 


